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All 

Here is the draw for this seasons Cheshire Cup Competitions together with details of the 

dates the games are to be played. 

Also attached are this seasons Cup Regulations. 

The finals of the Vase, Bowl and Plate are each scheduled to be contested on a separate 

Wednesday evening in February and these arrangements will be confirmed later. The 

Cheshire Cup Final is scheduled to be played over the Easter weekend at a location and 

date yet to be confirmed. 

May I remind clubs that having entered the competition you are committed to honouring the 

Cup fixtures though we appreciate that weather and ground conditions may mean that 

games cannot be played on the date intended by the committee. Under these circumstances 

clubs are asked to play the game on the next available date depending upon their already 

existing league commitments so that the finals can take place on their appointed date. 

I think all clubs that took part in our Cheshire Cup Competitions last season thought it a 

worthwhile experience and we look forward to having another successful Cup competition 

this coming season. 

Will you please confirm to me your receipt of the Cup Draw and Regulations and also may I 

ask you to remind your Treasurer about the payment of the entry fee of £50 -if this has not 

already been paid. 

May I also ask that the result of your Cup game and the number of tries scored is sent to me 

by text as soon as the game finishes. 

I hope your club enjoy this season’s Cup competition. 

 

Martin Wroe 

Chairman of Cheshire Competitions 

07710 125348 

mwrugby2@virginmedia.com 


